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NEWSLETTER - JANUARY 27,2023

Spirit Week!

What a great week we have had here at ECS! We have thoroughly enjoyed seeing the students’ different costumes each
day! Check out our Instagram and Facebook account to see which class won Spirit Week.

Friday Floats

The juniors and seniors will be providing floats for $3.00 every Friday. Orders can be placed on schoolworx or made in
person at lunch. Flavors include: Root Beer, Coke, and Orange Creamsicle.

101st Day of School

This Monday, January 30th, is our 101* day of school! Hooray! Check with your teacher to see how your class can
celebrate!

Re-enroliment
Re-enrollment for the 2023-2024 school year opens on Wednesday, February 1!

1 Love My School Days

Do you love ECS as much as we do? We have a great opportunity for you to show it! Support your school by purchasing
something from the ECS Amazon wish list on Monday, February 13, and Tuesday, February 14! It’s as easy as clicking the
link and adding an item to your cart! The items will automatically be shipped to the school address. The link can be found
at the Dbottom of our website’'s home page (www.ecs.school) or by typing in this URL:
https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/3ZCXDHANSW1W/ref=nav_wishlist_
lists_2?_encoding=UTF8&type=wishlist

Valentine’s Class Parties

Tuesday, February 14, will be a half day. Teachers will incorporate class Valentine’s Day parties into their schedules on
that day.

UPCOMING EVENTS

Friday, January 27 - ECS Home Game at 4pm
Monday, January 30 - 101* Day of School
Wednesday, February 1 — Re-enrollment opens; statements sent out
Wednesday, February 1 - Third quarter progress reports sent out
Tuesday, February 14 — I love My School Day

Valentines Class Parties

Noon Dismissal
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FINEARTS SHOWCASE

Dear ECS Family,

It’s time for students to begin preparing for the ECS Fine Arts Showcase! It will be held on Friday,
April 28, at 6pm here at ECS. We are encouraging all students to pick a talent God has given them
and to tackle a project they can present at the Showcase. This could be any number if skills,
including vocal groups, speech, poetry writing, essay writing, technology presentation, research
project, photography, artwork, metal and wood working, sewing, etc. The evening of the 28%, we
will hear the performances in the sanctuary before heading down to the gym to see all the
displayable entries. These projects and performances will not be “judged,” but teachers will give
suggestions and encouragement. As an important note, we will fill the available time in the
sanctuary with the entries starting from 12 grade and working on down, so a speech or music
piece is not necessarily guaranteed for sake of time. Each student should select what they will be
doing and let their teacher know by February 10*. I am excited to see the talent and gifts God
has given our students.

Best Regards,
Mr. Messer
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